
Greens Committee Meeting 01/06/2025 
 
 
Attendees 
Sue Madden, Norma Jean Hogan, Kevin Neswick, Chris Linam, Brandon Hodgkins, Deb Bell 
 
Absent 
Dennis Meeter, Chuck Donovan, Brian Duthu 
 
The meeting was called to order by Sue Madden at 8:01 am. 
 
Minutes from the December 2nd  meeting were taken by Kevin and posted at the Clubhouse but 
could not be located.  No additional copies were made so the minutes were not able to be 
approved by the committee. 
 
Chris Linam stated the Director of Golf report for December activity was not yet completed and 
had nothing else to report. 
 
Brandon Hodgkins reviewed the Greens Committee Superintendent Report (attached). He will be 
meeting with the contractors on 1/8 and will report next month 
 
Old business  - 
Brandon stated permits are pending for infrastructure work that will impact the road.  This work is 
expected to happen in advance of the April project start date. 
 
Sue thanked the grounds crew and volunteers for their excellent job for the annual Pink Ribbon 
Tournament. 
 
New business – 
 Kevin questioned the accuracy of the yardage marker of the yellow tees on #4 which states the 
distance at 390 yards versus the white tees of 330, yet both appear roughly the same.  Brandon 
reiterated this would be corrected during the renovation.  
 
Discussion took place regarding miscommunication of the 90-degree rule in the RCSC weekly 
newsletter under the banner of Golf Administrative rules & regulations.  Chris will see that 
clarification is made immediately and will appear in the Sunday January 12 newsletter. 
 
The next scheduled meeting of the Greens Committee is Monday February 3rd at 8:00am. 
 
With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 am. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Madden 


